
Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools
Joint Public Hearing - Monday, September 22, 2025

● 2025-26 Property Tax Request:  $12,625,414 (General Fund, QCPUF Fund, & Bond Fund)
● The total assessed value of property differs from last year’s total assessed value by 10%
● The tax rate which would levy the same amount of property taxes as last year, when multiplied by 

the new total assessed value of property would be $.741101 per $100 of assessed value. 
● The Ashland-Greenwood Public School District proposes to adopt a property tax rate that will 

cause its tax rate to be $.809051 per $100 of assessed value. ($.811664 in 2024-25)
● Based on the proposed property tax request and changes in other revenue, the total operating 

budget of the Ashland-Greenwood Public School District will exceed last year’s by 2%.  
○ Continued increases in student enrollment:  30+ Students since June 1st
○ Continued increases in operating costs due to inflation
○ Competitive and required staff salary and benefits in order to hire and retain qualified and 

effective staff  
● To obtain more information regarding the increase in property tax request, citizens may contact 

Ashland-Greenwood Public Schools at (402) 944-2128, and jason.libal@agps.org 
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